

Frome Shed Newsletter July 2024

Children's Festival- Shedders' projects -Identifying property - Tool sharpening session - more members - Victoria Park Celebration Fete -



Richard has recruited 6 volunteers to help at the Childrens Festival on 21July, 11-4, where we set up our wooden games and help children and families to enjoy them.

Do come along and see them and show your support, or even better volunteer now to lend a hand, even if only for an hour. Speak to Richard or Ros. The event takes place along both sides of the river in the Welshmill area. We expect to be in the Round House on the allotments side of the river.

Our newshound in the Thursday shed reports that Steve P. has made up some benches for a local garden, Neville has restored 5 chairs with others being

restored, there's ongoing work for the council and Richard and various helpers are building a very unusual static bike for a school project.

Once again John is asking for all items that are placed on or around the shelves in the stairwell to be **clearly labelled** - even if they are only going to be there for a short period of time.

On the first Monday in August there will be a **tool sharpening** session, where you can learn to sharpen your shears and scissors by doing it yourself - with some guidance. The image below shows such a session some years ago.

The **number of Shedders** we have remains fairly steady but we could do with a few more to boost our cash flow in these expensive times. So if you have a friend, neighbour or relative that you think would like the Shed on a Monday, Wednesday or Thursday please bring them along.

Another date for your diary is Saturday 10th August. Frome Town

Council will be celebrating their 50th anniversary in Victoria Park

from 12:00 to 16:00. This is going to be an old style fete. We hope to
have a pitch with some of our bunting, the Big Apple throwing game and a

couple of puzzles. It would be good to see some Shedders there.

